ILLINOIS

Road Closures AMERICAN WATER

Illinois American Water’s work to separate the Alton combined sewer system
and install new sanitary sewers continues.

Below is information about road closures beginning Feb. 6, 2023

Piasa Valley Area: 9*" Street remains closed to thru traffic
from Alton Street east to George Street. Pavement
restoration is ongoing and should be completed in the
coming weeks.

Belle Street sewer work has moved north of the

intersection of 7t" Street. 7" Street east of Belle Street

is partially restored, with some restoration work to continue

in the coming weeks. Additional work will be completed west of
Belle Street on 7' street in the coming weeks. Final pavement
restoration in this area will follow.
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Sewer work is progressing around the intersection of 9" and Belle Streets. Starting Monday, 2/6/2023, a sewer crew will be
moving north up 9" Street. This will close the intersection of 9%"/Hamilton, meaning any southbound traffic on 9" Street will
need to use Madison (20" Street) or State Street to navigate around the work area. Belle Street at 10*" Street will remain
open for traffic to access Piasa Street for the next couple of weeks. Additionally, another sewer crew will be starting work
again between Piasa Street and Alby Street. North-South traffic on Piasa Street (US 67) will not be impacted.
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Safety: These closures are necessary for investments to the wastewater system to be completed in a safe manner.
At lllinois American Water our team and our contractors work as quickly as possible to minimize
inconvenience to our customers. We do our best to minimize the length of construction, but our #1 priority
is safety. At times, road and sidewalk closures may be extended to support our commitment to safety.

Contact:  Customers should call 800-422-2782 with questions.
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